
 
 

In early 2012, Oxford University Press will be 
publishing its scholarly editions online. This exciting 
venture will open up new possibilities for search and 
comparison whilst retaining the traditional elements 
familiar to users of the print editions. 
 
We would like to ask for your feedback during this 
process to ensure that the most beneficial online user 
experience is achieved. If you are interested in 
participating in upcoming feedback opportunities 
related to Oxford Scholarly Editions Online (OSEO), 
please send an email to the following email address 
marketresearch@oup.com, providing your name and 
email address.   
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